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The HERC supports the MPP as written.

The HERC provides waste disposal in an environmentally responsible manner.

The organization supports the waste hierarchy, as developed by the MPCA and EPA. There are
strategies above WTE and they should be priorities.

Disagree with the narrative that HERC emissions have significant health impacts. The MPCA and
Dept of Health be proactive in informing city of Minneapolis, Hennepin County others about this
misconception. The MPCA and others must educate people on how health risk assessments work
and the processes of permitting.

The MPCA, Minneapolis, Hennepin County cannot operate in silos.


